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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Henderson County to Host Ecusta Trail Ribbon Cutting 
HC-2021-25 
Hendersonville, NC – August 16, 2021 
 
 

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners will hold a brief ribbon cutting ceremony on Monday, 
August 16, 2021 at the Ecusta Trail Henderson County terminus near Church and South Main Streets.  
The event will take place at 4:00 p.m. near the railroad tracks with brief comments by the Henderson 
County Board of Commissioners, among others.  An update regarding the recent purchase of the 19.4 
mile rail corridor will be given at the event. 
 
Parking for the event will be in parking lot near the United Federal Credit Union.  Please be sure to 
wear suitable footwear for the short hike across the grassy field to the tent near the railroad tracks.  In 
the event of inclement weather (heavy thunderstorms), the event will be moved to the Historic 
Courthouse Community Room at 1 Historic Courthouse Square, Hendersonville. 
 
Please feel free to contact Kathryn Finotti, Public Information Officer, Henderson County at (828) 697-4809 
or Kieran Roe, Executive Director, Conserving Carolina at (828) 697-5777, x. 201 for further information. 
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